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I’m writing to ask that this bill be passed.  Employers have the upper hand over 

employees who are striking for better working conditions as the employers often have 

much deeper pockets.   If striking workers could receive unemployment, they could 

continue to contribute to the economy by purchasing groceries, etc. As, I have been 

striking, we have had to make a lot of cuts to our budget - which means less money 

being put back into the local economy.   


